

Bruce McLaren Intermediate School

Principal's Update: 17 February 2021

Moving to Alert Level 2

We are moving down to Alert Level 2 from 11.59pm tonight. The huge volume of tests completed in the last few days has given confidence that if any further cases arise, they will likely be closely linked to these existing cases.

It has been a great effort from our school and wider community, health workers, scientists, and technicians and the thousands of people who have been tested across New Zealand.

We look forward to seeing all our akonga at school tomorrow – Thursday, 18 February - gates open at 8:10am.

Please refer to our website for information on how Alert Level 2 is implemented at BMIS and the expectations of students, staff and community. (<https://www.brucemclaren.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/BMIS-Alert-Level-2-Info-for-Parents.pdf>)

Due to Alert Level 2 restrictions, our Meet the Teacher evening is POSTPONED until we are in Alert Level 1 - hopefully, planned for next Thursday, 25th February, 6:00 – 7:00pm.

Our focus as always will be to support the learning, safety and wellbeing of our rangatahi and tamariki and we continue to be here to support you as well.

Please don't hesitate to contact your child's kaiako or me, if there is something you need assistance with.

Thank you for your support.

Stay safe, sanitise and scan!

Nga mihi

Liz Wood - Principal